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30 June 2016 
 

ASX Announcement 

 

 

EXTENSION OF COMPLETION DATE FOR THE  

SALE AGREEMENT WITH UIL ENERGY 
 

 

Eneabba Gas Limited (ASX: ENB) (“Eneabba” or “the Company”) wishes to inform shareholders 

that the due date for satisfaction of conditions for completion of the agreement with UIL Energy 

Ltd (ASX:UIL) (“UIL”) has been mutually agreed to be extended to 22 July 2016 to allow for delays 

with the processing of the transfer of the Ocean Hill permit to Eneabba, which is a precondition 

for completion of the sale agreement with UIL. 

 

Details of the sale agreement with UIL were previously announced to the ASX on 25 February 

2016. 

 

The Company will update shareholders on the timetable for completion in the coming weeks. 

 

 

For more information, contact: 

Barnaby Egerton-Warburton 

Managing Director 

barnaby@eneabbagas.com.au 
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